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Yates Petroleum Corporation proposes to re-enter this well bore. This
well was originally drilled by Buffalo Oil Company in 1953. Skelly Oil
Company took over drilling in November, 1953 and drilled to a TD of
13,650". The well was plugged in February 1954. We will drill out the
plug to the original TD and run open hole logs. If determined to be
commercial, 5 1/2” production casing will be run and cemented with
adequate cover, perforated, and treated as necessary to gain production.

MUD PROGRAM: Will drill out plugs using 9# cut brine to TD.

BOPE PROGRAM: Will install 5000# BOPE on the 8 5/8" casing and test
daily for operational.




